## Newton County Schools Title I Parent and Student Handbook School Year 2023-2024



Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) and Students,

We welcome you to the School-wide Title I Program at Cousins Middle School. We are excited about providing the best educational experience for your child and we look forward to an exciting school year. Enclosed you will find several items of information concerning the Title I program:

- 1. A Parent's Guide to Title I
- 2. Newton County School System Parent and Family Engagement Policy
- 3. School Parent and Family Engagement Policy
- 4. School-Parent Compact
- 5. Parent's Right to Know Letter
- 6. Complaint Procedures
- 7. Fraud, Waste, Abuse, and Corruption Policy
- 8. Occupational Survey
- 9. Affordable Connectivity Program Handout
- 10. Homeless Brochure

Please sign and immediately return the following forms to your child's school.

- 1. Letter of Notification (Gold Form)
- 2. School-Parent Compact-(Gold Form)
- 3. Occupational Survey (Gold Form)

If you have questions about the Title I program, please contact the principal, Atosha Logan at 770-786-7311 or email at <a href="mailto:logan.atosha@newton.k12.ga.us">logan.atosha@newton.k12.ga.us</a>.

Thank you for your support of Title I program at Cousins Middle School.

Sincerely, Atosha Logan	
*********	**************
<u>Plea</u>	se sign and return
Student's name	Date
Parent's Signature	



School-Parent Compact

Cousins Middle School

2023 - 2024 School Year

Revision Date July 1, 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Cousins Middle School students participating in the Title I, Part A program, and their families, agree that this compact outlines how the parents, the entire school staff, and the students will share the responsibility for improved student academic achievement as well as describes how the school and parents will build and develop a partnership that will help children achieve the challenging State academic standards. Please review the attached School-Parent Compact.

Please sign and date below to acknowledge that you have read, received, and agree to this School-Parent Compact. Once signed, please return the form to your child's teacher and keep the School-Parent Compact as a reminder of your commitment. The School-Parent Compact will be discussed with you throughout the year at different school-family events as we work together to help your child succeed in school. We look forward to our school-parent partner-ship!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Atosha Logan Principal

Teacher Signature:	Date:
Parent/Guardian Signature:	Date:
Student Signature:	Date: